
From: Curtis, Christopher
To: Justin Glawe
Subject: Your Recent Public Records Request
Date: Monday, May 3, 2021 3:44:00 PM

Dear Mr. Glawe,
 
I hope this note finds you well.
 
I am in receipt of your most recent public records request to our office. I note that you have made
your request agency wide. However, given time and practicability you also expressed an openness to
narrowing your request. For purposes of administrative efficiency are you willing to narrow your
request to the Public Protection Division of the office (Consumer Protection/Antitrust Units)?
 
Please let me know. Thank you for your consideration.
 
Best, Christopher
 
Christopher J. Curtis
Chief, Public Protection Division
Office of the Attorney General
State of Vermont
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
802-279-5496
 
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain
information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO
NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are
not the intended recipient (or have received this E-mail in error) please notify the sender
immediately and destroy this E-mail. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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